Sharolyn Bowman

February 6, 2014
To Whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter to put on notice any and all medical facilities that have my
medical information that it is PRIVATE in the past, present and future. You are not to
release any medical records or personal information including (but not limited to) name,
address, date of birth, social security numbers, phone numbers, or any medical
information without my written consent. This also includes any updates on medical
information already leaked.

Due to an Oregon law, I have found that my personal medical information, including
personal information (name, address, etc.) has been released without my knowledge or

consent.

Sincerely,

Sharolyn Bowman



